
 Local Church Ministries Offering
Share a story or illustration about a time where you’ve had to give something up.

Have you ever had to sacrifice something for the greater good? Maybe as a new parent 
you gave up sleep for the sake of your newborn? Or as a student you gave up your 
precious free time to earn money so you could put yourself through university? Or in a 
marriage or relationship, how many times have you put yourself aside to support the 
needs of your partner? There is a famous passage of scripture in Romans 12 where Paul 
talks about giving ourselves to God as ‘living sacrifices’ because of all He has done for 
us. He then goes on to talk about all that God has given us, privilege, authority, gifts, 
abilities, faith. He goes on to encourage us to use what we’ve been given to help others 
saying in verse 13, “When God’s people are in need, be ready to help them.” 

Are we ready to help, support and sacrifice, give up something for God’s people? For the 
Church? For ministry? Are we ready to help?

Appeal
Todays offering will support the specific ministry needs of our local Church. We have an 
opportunity this morning to help God’s people, to meet needs in our Church through the 
many ministries that we run. This morning our giving is an opportunity to take part in what 
God is doing in our congregation, ready to help, ready to support.

Prayer
Dear God, thank you for the blessing of being part of a Church community. Help us to be 
committed to your plans for our Church and use what we give this morning to bless 
others. Amen.

Local Church Ministries Offering
Share a story or illustration about a time when you lost some cash or spent it without 
realising.

Have you heard the phrase burning a hole in your pocket? When was the last time you 
carried cash around in your wallet? How long did it last in there? In the age of cardless 
cash, tap and go payments and credit cards it’s easy to lose track of where our money 
goes.

Over 150 years ago the early Adventist Church made a monumental decision to 
recommend the principle of systematic benevolence to become a part of regular church 
practice. Through an in-depth study of 1 Corinthians 16 they discovered the giving 
practices of the early Christian Church were regular (planned), planned, and everyone 
was encouraged to participate no matter how much they were able to give. Today we are 
seeing the fruit of the work of our early pioneers. Through the regular and planned giving 
of faithful members we see a world Church that is vast, international and sharing the 
gospel with people in even the remotest areas of the world.

Appeal
Today, because of considered and regular giving we see the fruit of what we are sowing 
into our local Church budget. It is through systematic giving to the offerings like the one 
we will collect today that the many different ministries of our Church can operate.

Prayer
Dear God, we thank you for the Bible that teaches and encourages us not only in your 
generous nature but principles that help us be generous ourselves. As we give today to 
support our local church ministry help us to be considered and thoughtful as we plan to 
give to the offerings each week. Amen.

OPEN
PSALM 145:16

MEANING   MINDSET  METHOD. .

JUNE 2

OPEN
PSALM 145:16

MEANING   MINDSET  METHOD. .

JUNE 16



Local Church Ministries Offering
Share an experience that you’ve had where people have worked together to achieve 
something for the greater good.

The Bible is clear throughout its pages that we’re called to give generously. There’s a 
fantastic story in the book of Exodus 35 where we see the Israelites coming together to 
give generously, not just of their finances but giving materials and time to build the 
tabernacle. If any of those people decided to withhold the materials they owned or the 
skills they had or even just said, “you know what, I don’t have time to help out…” the 
tabernacle would have never come together.

Its the same in our local church. As members and participants here, we all have 
something to contribute to the building of Gods Church. Our time, physical materials, 
spiritual offerings through prayer and service, as well as our finances all work together to 
build a local Church that can reach into it’s community and tell people about Jesus.

Appeal
This morning our offering collection is going to be used to support what happens in the 
ministry of our very own Church. The local Church is the method God uses to reach 
people for Him, our generosity in time, service and finances will ensure we are being 
faithful to the great commission and will let others know of Jesus saving love.

Prayer
Dear God, Thank you for our Church, the people that serve and all the different ministries 
that share your love with those around us. Amen.
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